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Pursuing Your Passion in College

SO YOUR CHILD WANTS TO PURSUE FINE ARTS IN COLLEGE?

New Trier families are invited to attend the NTFAA's PURSUING YOUR PASSION IN COLLEGE event
to learn how students can pursue the arts in college on Tuesday, March 8, at 7:00 p.m. (via Zoom).

Robert Zigmund of the New Trier Post-High School Counseling department will talk about
pursuing arts in college as a major, minor or extracurricular activity, and then a panel of parents
of performing and visual arts students will be available to answer questions and lead break out
rooms by discipline.

Breakouts will include: Art; Dance; Vocal Music; Instrumental Music; Musical Theatre, Acting,
Theatre and Improv; Debate; and Multimedia and Film. (You will be able to move from room to
room.) We also hope to have recent NT grads who are currently studying the arts in college join
the meeting to share their experiences.

This program hosted by the NTFAA is designed for parents and students to give insight into a
variety of options in the arts and how to explore them in college. For the Zoom link, please look
for the February or March eNews email newsletter sent to all NT families by the NTPA. If you
would like to submit questions for the panelists in advance, or if you have any questions about
the event, please contact NTFAApresident@gmail.com
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